08 March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

This term Year 1 are doing a topic on ‘Toys’ and on Monday the 18 March they will be
taking part in Workshops led by 'That History Bloke' who is an historical expert who
has the knack of bringing history to life in a way children really enjoy.

To cover the costs of thé visitor and materials we ask that each child pays £4.00.
Please return the sllip below with £4.00 payment to school.

Yours sincerely

Miss Gudgin/Miss Cowen

Year 1 Teachers

Year 1 “That History Bloke” Workshop — Monday 18 March 2019

Child's name: Class:

| have enclosed £4.00 to cover the costs of Y1’s "Toys’ Activity Day.

Signed: Contact no:




